COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenehurch Street, I onden, E.C 3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

11th Hovember, 1958,

Dear 3Sirs,

S48 “LACKLAN",

With reference to your letter of the 3rd Hovember,
it is noted that this ship is laild up at Bremen and I
shall be glad if you will inform the Owners that it will
be in order for the Special Survey and Doiler survey to
remain in abeyance meantime,provided they are dealt with

before the vessel again proceeds to sea.

oShould it be decided to resume trading and it is
still desired to postpone the Special Survey,a General
Examination in drydoeck will require to be held at that
time,

Yours faithfully,

cc . BN,

. Clerk to the
Clabsification Committec,
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